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Leslie Accardo

From: Scott Sieg

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 5:18 PM

To: Leslie Accardo

Subject: FW: 63131-088794-22-3420 ROCHESTER ROAD LLC

From: Alwan, Hassan (MDOT) <AlwanH@michigan.gov>  

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 12:55 PM 

To: kennykoza@group10.net; Leslie Accardo <laccardo@peagroup.com> 

Cc: Bilan, Wioletta (MDOT) <BilanW@michigan.gov>; Galindo, Steve (MDOT) <GalindoS@michigan.gov>; Patel, Kajal 

(MDOT) <PatelK8@michigan.gov>; Parker, Lisa (MDOT) <ParkerL15@michigan.gov> 

Subject: 63131-088794-22-3420 ROCHESTER ROAD LLC 

 

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside of PEA.  

MDOT has reviewed the above referenced permit and has the following comments: 

OAK-TSC Traffic and Safety 

1. TIS appendixes were not provided. 

2. Please provide Synchro files. 

3. Entering and exi%ng radii of the driveway on M-59 do not meet the specifica%ons of the MDOT Admin Rules 

booklet, entering 20' and exi%ng 15'.   

4. Stacking distance for the drive thru should accommodate 16 vehicles at 25’ per vehicle or 400’.  Please define 

the stacking length. 

 

We will be placing the permit on hold in CPS while we wait for the above items.   

 

 

Hassan Alwan 
MDOT Oakland TSC 

Permit Engineer 

800 Vanguard Dr., Pon@ac, MI 48341 

Email: AlwanH@michigan.gov 

Cell: 313-500-4277 

 
 

 

 

 You don't often get email from alwanh@michigan.gov. Learn why this is important  

laccardo
Text Box
08/20/2024 - Traffic Study and Synchro files provided 


